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Good afternoon Peter,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the revised application for the Douglas Mountain Ranch Gravel Mine project located immediately southeast of the Town of Empire. Our goal in responding to land use proposals, such as this project, is to
provide complete, consistent, and timely information to all entities who request comment on matters within our statutory authority.  
 
Upon review of the proposed referral request and an internal review of this parcel, CPW has the attached biological concerns for this proposed project.  
 
Finally, please continue to reach out to us for comment on future applications, as we strive for collaborative and responsible land development while protecting sensitive species and their habitats.  
 
Holiday cheers, 
 
Brandon B. Marette 
Northeast Region Energy Liaison and Land Use Coordinator
 

   
Live Life Outside. 
(*FYI, I'll be out of the office on leave from Dec. 21-28) 
 
Direct (303) 291-7327 
6060 Broadway, Denver, CO 80216
brandon.marette@state.co.us  
CPW Energy Page  |  @CPW_NE  |  LinkedIn
 
THINK SAFETY FIRST!
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